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Question: BE14/176 

Senator Carr asked the following question at the hearing on 26-29 May 2014: 

What legislative change is anticipated will be required to effect the amalgamation of the MRT/RRT 

into a single merits review tribunal? 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

AGD anticipates that legislative amendments will be required to the enabling legislation for the 

Tribunals, and consequential amendments to a range of other legislation.  

 


